
Dear 3rd year students, 

Distribution of Graduation Requirement Checklist 

 

The Academic Affairs Section has prepared a simple 

checklist for third-year students scheduled to graduate 

in 2026 to confirm the number of credits required for 

graduation. The checklist will be posted on the website, 

so please print it out and use it accordingly. 

The online course registration period for the second 

semester of the 2025 academic year is from Wednesday, 

October 1st to Tuesday, October 14th. 

All students are required to complete course registration 

after confirming graduation requirements. 

 

*Please note that in order to submit a graduation research 

proposal in your fourth year, you must have earned at least 

86 credits through the second semester of your third year. 
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